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Shooting and gun voilence at churches has been in the news often
in recent months.

Closer to home, the shooting at a Nashville-area church on a
Sunday morning has brought the realization that it could also
happen here to the forefront of local Sheriff John Garrett's mind.

The Sheriff has scheduled a number of training sessions at various
locations throughout our county to train church leaders on how to
put effective safety plans into place to increase safety while church
services are going on.

Church safety training sessions were planned for: April 9 at
Wilson; April 10 at Rickman; April 12 at Allons; April 16 at
Hilham; April 17 & 19 at Livingston.

Through our local news coverage, coverage on our community
events segments and on our community calendar programs — and
through our special information campaign — devoted to informing
the public of these training sessions and aired on both WLIV AM
and WLIV FM - we have extensively used our facilities to inform
the public about this matter of importance to church leaders who
serve churches located all over our listening area.
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